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Circular 041-2022            

 6 June 2022  

Dear Residents, 
 
SECOND COVID BOOSTER SHOT: 
 
As many of you received an SMS notifying you that you received your boost vaccine voucher on 
Friday evening past.  You might have also heard on the news that everyone who is above 50 can 
get their second Covid booster. 
 
WE have been in contact with the Department of Health Pharmacy where we get vaccines issued 
from and they are waiting for the Circular from the Minister of Health to instruct the Dept of 
Health accordingly to issue.   
 
They have asked us to please be patient as they will advise as soon as they have received the 
circular and stock of boosters are available. 
 
We will keep you updated as we receive feedback from them. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
 


